NOTICE OF BOARD MEETING

The District Board of Trustees, Florida Gateway College, will hold a public meeting at 5:15 p.m. on Thursday, May 12, 2022, there will be a board workshop at 4:30 pm prior to the meeting. Both will be held in the Board Room of the Administration Building (Building 001) of Florida Gateway College. 
The Board workshop may include, but is not limited to discussion of priorities and college budget for fiscal year 2022-2023. No action will be taken at the workshop.
The regular meeting may include, but is not limited to, routine college business, budgets, state initiatives, personnel matters, contracts and agreements, program and course changes, donations, academic calendars and other business affairs.
Any person wishing to be heard on any agenda matter will be provided an opportunity to do so during the Audience of Any Citizen section of the meeting. 
All objections to this notice and propriety of the scheduled meeting should be filed with Florida Gateway College prior to noon, Monday, May 9, 2022.  All legal issues should be brought to the Trustees’ attention and an attempt made to resolve them prior to the meeting. 
If any person wishes to appeal a decision made with respect to any matter considered by the Board, he or she will need a record of the proceedings. It is the obligation of such person to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceedings is made. Section 286.0105, Florida Statutes.
Please notify the President’s Office immediately at 386-754-4439 if you require accommodation for participation in the meeting.
